
 
2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome 

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN 

September 1, 2023 

 

Product Change Notification Letter 
 

Dear Valued Customer  

 
Regarding Cellufine's product bottles, in order to avoid the risk of suspension of product 

supply due to disruption of product bottle availability, we have decided to adopt a different 

product bottle in addition to the conventional product bottle. Although, we will provide the 

product in the conventional product bottle in normal times. 

There will be no changes to Cellufine raw materials, manufacturing methods, specifications, 

etc. due to this change. 

 

 

Applicable products:  

Cellufine product containing below bottles, 

10 mL, 50 mL, 100 mL, 500 mL 

 

Reason for change:  

To ensure stable supply in the event of an emergency 

 

Timing of change:  

Applicable when bottle supply is likely to be disrupted 

 

Appearance: 

 

Current bottles     Additional product bottles 

 

 

Best regards, 

   
Life Chemicals Division 

JNC CORPORATION 

e-mail: cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp 


